
One Mission. Compassionate Hospice Care.



For 40 years, Harry Hynes Memorial Hospice has served as your local, independent, non-profit hospice 
providing compassionate hospice care to anyone regardless of their ability to pay. 

Every day, Harry Hynes Memorial Hospice provides care to hundreds of patients and their families. Our 
team of physicians, nurses, spiritual care providers, social workers, aides, and volunteers are dedicated to 
meeting each patient’s needs. Our goal is to provide comfort, relief, and peace to all those under our care. 

As we reflect on our incredible 40-year journey, we ask for your help to ensure our continued success in the 
future. Making an end-of-the-year gift to Harry Hynes Memorial Hospice will have an immediate impact on 
those we serve now and as our hospice needs develop.

One Mission. 
Compassionate Hospice Care.



Compassionate Hospice Care.
All donations to Harry Hynes provide care, 
education, resources and support to those who 
are facing life-threatening illnesses. It allows us to 
serve all patients regardless of their ability to pay so 
everyone can receive dignity at the end of life. 
In addition, donations directly support: 

   •   Over 2,000 patients in 25 counties across 
        South Central and Southeast Kansas
   •   2,620 children and adults with grief and 
        loss support
   •   Patient care provided by nearly 130 
        doctors, nurses, aides, social workers, 
        counselors, chaplains and pharmacists
   •   In-house compounding pharmacy for 
        customized pain and symptom management
   •   Hospice Center, our in-patient unit, at 
        Ascension Via Christi St. Francis
   •   Harry Hynes “We Support Veteran’s” 
        program for veteran hospice patients and 
        their loved ones
   •   Bridges Healthcare program for community 
        based palliative care



We Donate to Harry Hynes Memorial Hospice
“When our son Paul was diagnosed with a terminal illness, we knew we would use 
Harry Hynes when the time came. We are so grateful for the compassionate care 
Paul and our family received. We used your bereavement services to help cope with 
our loss. We will always  donate to Harry Hynes as a “thank you” for their kindness 
during our difficult time.”
  - Denise and Patrick, Andover, KS

Make An Immediate Impact.
Please donate what you can to make a 
difference in our community so families and 
friends can treasure every moment with their 
loved one. Here are some options:

   •   Annual, Quarterly or Monthly Gifts
   •   Workplace Matching Gifts
   •   Named Gifts
   •   Legacy, Estate or Planned Gifts
   •   Memory Garden Gifts
   •   Gifts of Time (Volunteering) 


